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Instrumental Lessons Summer Term 2024  

NEW & CONTINUING STUDENTS 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,                                                                                                           Tuesday 26th March 2024 
 
Charville Academy is very proud of our Arts department and extremely proud of all the children who enjoy working 
on extra-curricular instrument lessons or singing groups. We are very fortunate to have an excellent range of music 
staff, who offer group, paired and individual music lessons in a variety of instruments listed below.  
 
Group and Individual lessons are during school time on a rotating timetable. It is expected that children continue 
lessons for the entire academic year and ideally through to year 6 in order to gain the most they possibly can from 
learning an instrument. A full term’s notice is required for children to stop their lessons and no refunds will be made 
throughout the term. Accommodating children who are absent or on a school trip on a lesson day may be possible, 
but cannot be guaranteed.  
 
Rates are as follows for an average of 10 lessons per term. Opportunities are for students in both Key Stage 1 and 
Key Stage 2. 
 

Instrument Group Lessons Lessons in pairs 
Piano £60 £100 
Guitar £60 £100 
Drum Kit Not Available £100 
 

Individual Lessons:     £240 (Please call finance directly to book in for individual lessons on 0208 8451 707) 
 

 
There are limited places available for each instrument club and lessons are on a first come first served basis for 
new students. Continuing students will be given priority. Should the lesson be closed because it has reached 
capacity by the time you go to pay, please contact finance.  
 

Payment is due no later than Friday 19th April 2024 
 
To reserve your place, log onto ParentPay, choose which instrument your child would like to learn and click to pay. 
The club will disappear from the system when they have reached capacity. If minimum numbers are not reached, 
the club will be withdrawn. Should this occur, you will be offered a place in another group or a refund. 
 
Classes will commence the week beginning Monday 22nd April. Lesson days are as follows; Guitar, Drums - 
Tuesday, Piano – Thursday. These days are subject to change due to school events.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs N Kelly 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


